
 

 

 

Centenary celebration of Gurudev Rabindranath Tagore’s maiden visit to 

Japan in the year 1916 

Workshop on Japanese Language: January 4 – 10, 2016 

The year 2016 marks the centenary year of Gurudev Rabindranath Tagore’s maiden visit to 

Japan in the year 1916. To commemorate this historical occasion the Department of Japanese, 

Bhasha-Bhavana, Visva-Bharati will be organising various events and international 

interactions. 

Language being an important element to understand the people and the culture of a country, 

our initial endeavour will be a ‘Week long Japanese Language Workshop’ from 4th to 10th 

January, 2016, in collaboration with the Japan Foundation, New Delhi, India.  

Venue – Department of Japanese (Nippon Bhavana) 

Time – 10 a.m.           

 

All are cordially invited. 
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